

PEARL VALLEY HOA TOWNHALL MEETING

Dear Homeowners

The HOA Trustees would like to remind all fellow homeowners of the Townhall Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, November 28, 2023, at the Pearl Valley Conference Venue. The meeting will commence promptly at 18:00 and is scheduled to conclude by 19:30.

The Trustees will provide feedback and answer Members' questions regarding the Super Estate negotiations.

Homeowners are also encouraged to submit questions in advance by email to info@pvhoa.co.za. All questions received will be collated and addressed at the meeting.

The Trustees look forward to welcoming all homeowners to an informal and relaxed evening and encourage you to stay for a glass of wine and canapés afterwards.

For any enquiries, please send an email to info@pvhoa.co.za.

Kind regards, HOA Trustees 15 November 2023

Pearl Valley Golf & Country Estate, R301, Wemmershoek Road, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa 7646, South Africa, 0218678000

Unsubscribe Manage preferences